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STOP ATTENDING THE 

RHEMA FEAST  
For five days — from September 1st to 5th, 2025 — Uhuru Park in Nairobi became a

gathering place for worshippers, prayer tents, and colorful lights as the Rhema Feast

celebrated its 10th anniversary.

In our view, the Rhema Feast was mainly a way for a handful of Evangelical Churches to

exploit poor, struggling Kenyans and promote the illusion that God will fix their problems.

It's unfortunate that instead of focusing their time on more meaningful pursuits, Kenyans

gathered in their thousands at the Rhema Feast to pray and worship God. Events like these

normally reinforce the idea that poverty is a curse, leading people to believe they should

pray more rather than put in the effort to improve their lives.

The Atheists In Kenya Society encourages Kenyans to avoid such gatherings and

concentrate on tackling their genuine problems. There’s no one up there in the sky who will

solve anyone's problems.
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